

Janet Wilson
The Infrastructure Planning Commission
Temple Quay House
Temple Quay
Bristol
BS1 6PN

Network Development Development Projects 7<sup>th</sup> Floor, 40 Melton St London, NW1 2EE

T 0207 557 8460

23 September 2010

Dear Janet

## Network Rail - Great Western Main Line Electrification Project

I attach a paper which we have prepared in order to seek your guidance in establishing the appropriate consenting regime for the Great Western Main Line electrification project which we propose to carry out. The paper describes the scheme, the physical works necessary, and the issues surrounding the obtaining of consents for these works.

It raises a number of questions in relation to the way the consents should be obtained, and once you have had an opportunity to consider these I would be happy to arrange a meeting to discuss how we might address them.

Yours sincerely,

Janet Goodland

Director, Development Projects





